
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 

Under ss 102 and 103, the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Victorian 
jurisdictional derogation, smelter agreements) Rule 2014 No. 2 and related final determination. 
All provisions commence on 1 August 2014.  

Under s 95, the AEMC has requested the Minor Changes 2014 proposal (Ref. ERC0170). The 
proposal seeks to correct minor errors and make non-material changes to the Rules. The 
AEMC intends to expedite the proposal under s 96 as it considers the proposed Rule is non-
controversial, subject to requests not to do so. Written requests not to expedite the proposal 
must be received by 24 April 2014. Submissions must be received by 8 May 2014. 
 
Under s 95, the Minister for Mineral Resources and Energy (South Australia) has requested 
the Bidding in good faith proposal (Ref. ERC0166). The proposal seeks to make a number of 
changes to the good faith bidding provisions that govern generator behaviour when offering 
electricity to the wholesale market. Submissions must be received by 22 May 2014. 

Submissions can be made via the AEMC’s website. Before making a submission, please 
review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. Submissions should be made in 
accordance with the AEMC’s guidelines for making written submissions on Rule change 
proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to confidentiality. 

Written requests should be sent to submissions@aemc.gov.au and cite the reference in the 
title. Before sending a request, please review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. 

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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